
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Jenny Leverett
Subject: Fwd: seattle--germplasm and genomics
Date: Friday, January 30, 2015 5:02:15 PM

add one more to the list for 15-17.

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: Re: seattle--germplasm and genomics
From: Robert Stupar <stup0004@umn.edu>
Date: January 30, 2015 at 5:00:59 PM EST
To: Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu>

Count me in.  I can book a room.  Where?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 29, 2015, at 7:04 PM, Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu> wrote:

One day. I'll reserve a room with two beds. If you can make it, you 
can camp with me--if you're ok with that. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 29, 2015, at 5:55 PM, Robert Stupar <stup0004@umn.edu> 
wrote:

Hi Scott,

That sounds very intriguing.  Are most people checking 
in on the 15th and checking out on the 17th?  So this 
would be a one-day thing, on the 16th?

My biggest issue is my teaching schedule (I have two 
full classes this semester), but I would love to attend.  
When do you need to know by?

Thanks,
Bob

Robert Stupar
Associate Professor
Department of Agronomy and Plant Genetics
University of Minnesota
1991 Upper Buford Circle
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411 Borlaug Hall
St. Paul, MN 55108-6026
Office: 612-625-5769
Fax: 612-625-1268

On Thu, Jan 29, 2015 at 2:54 PM, Scott Allen Jackson 
<sjackson@uga.edu> wrote:

Bob,

I’m organizing a small meeting, fewer than 15, to 
discuss the application of genomics to helping better 
utilize useful diveristy in the soybean germplasm 
collections.  Reps from China, Japan, Brazil, CG, 
DivSeek and USDA will be there. I was wondering if 
you would like to attend as well.  I think your work on 
variation in soybean and long-term interest in genetic 
diversity would be useful.   The attendee names are 
below (the numbers are the dates they need hotel).  It 
will be held in SEattle on April 16.  We have no funds 
to support travel/hotel, for any of the attendees…that’s
 the only caveat.  Let me know if you would like to 
attend.  We will follow with more info on the hotel and
 organization.

scott

Jennifer Jones, 15-17
Scott Jackson
Michael Abberton, 15-17
Steven Cannon, 15-17
Rich Joost, 15-17
Randy Nelson, 15-17
Jack Okamuro, 15-17
Peter Wenzl, 15-17
Suk Ha Lee, 15-17
Qiu, LIjuan 15-17
Masao Ishimoto, 15-17
Akiko Kaga, 15-17
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